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October 6, 2020 
 
Daemen College 
Students, Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
After consultation with the faculty senate leadership and the Cabinet, we have decided to cancel 
classes on election day, Tuesday, November 3. This decision is in light of the concerns and 
complications surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic and the associated social distancing 
measures, potential for longer lines and longer wait times for voters.  
 
In addition, in order to facilitate voting for Daemen staff members, supervisors will allow 
maximum flexibility for all staff in their area so that they have the appropriate amount of time to 
vote in person should they wish to do so.  
 
As I mentioned in a previous letter, a healthy democracy is built on the foundation of free and 


